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Hope for Children shelter in Goma, Congo has been affected by the Ebola crisis and requested help! 

 

The current shelter is too small to keep all 60 children indoors until the situation improves. A request was 

made to help protect the children by renting another house that would accommodate half the children for 

a period of 3 months, and also to purchase two large water tanks to promote cleanliness. 

 

 
 

On 19th July, IRFF UK responded to the essential need and provided Hope for Children £260 which 

fulfilled the shelter's request to help protect the children during this challenging time! 

 

 


